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DATE, 2018


Dear Parent/Guardian,

[bookmark: _GoBack]What your child is learning, how your local school operates, and how much of your tax dollars are spent on education are directly affected by the policies and decisions of the Ontario Provincial Government. With a Provincial election just around the corner, your vote matters.  

The Ontario Public School Boards’ Association (OPSBA) has declared May 22 as Education Day. In support, Trustees from XX District School Board are organizing All Candidates Meetings in our ridings. 

These non-partisan events are a great opportunity for citizens to hear directly from their local candidates of the major provincial parties.  Please join us to: 

· learn more about key issues that affect public education in Ontario
· find out where your local candidates stand on questions that matter to parents in your community

Your local meeting will take place at:

XX

For more information or to learn about other meeting locations, please visit: (Board Website) or www.opsba.org 

Sincerely,

(Chair’s name) or (Trustee’s Name)
XX District School Board
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